
St. Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell 
    

2nd Sunday of Easter - 24 April 2022 
    
 
           Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  

          Office Hours:       Friday  9.30 am  -  1.30 pm 
                       Phone:      (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
              Office Address:    Campbell St., (P.O.BOX 6)  
        YOUNG  NSW  2594     
        
    Email:  young@cg.org.au    Web site:  www.cg.org.au/grenfell 
 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Acts 5: 27-32, 
40-41; Rev: 5: 11-14;  Jn 21: 1-19: 

MASS TIMES:   

 
SUNDAY:  8.00am Mass (2nd & 4th Sunday)
  8.00am Comm.Serv(1st & 3rd Su) 
 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: 4th Sunday during School term 
       (when advertised) 
 
WED:      NO Mass at 10-00am   
       
Note:  A Funeral Mass takes priority over Wednesday mass 
      
 
RECONCILIATION:  NO Sunday (7.30am - 7.45am)  
     
 
BAPTISMS:   Telephone or email office in Young 
   
 
WEDDINGS:   At least 6 months’ notice  
    
    Telephone or email office in Young 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S, YOUNG 
 
SAT/SUN:   6.00pm (SAT) / 10.00am (SUN) 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO ST 
MARY’S PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AS 
THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF  TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. THANKS. 

Prayers are requested for  Kelly Franks, Jennifer Sullivan 
(Sister of Bill Mainwaring) and Veronica Galvin who are not 
well at the moment. 

ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEK: SUN. 24 APR. 2022 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes 
 
MUSIC:      Peter Butcher 
 
READER:   Mary Moffitt 
 
COUNTERS:  Julie Finn, Terry Carroll 

GRENFELL FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 
 

As the death of a loved one can be a very stressful 
time, we have support in place if you need it.  

Please contact Di Franks ( 6343-2230 or  
0418 619-740) or Mary Moffitt (6343-1575 or  

0419 440-692) if you or your family would like  
assistance with funeral preparation arrangements.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO FR ALLEN CROWE 
 

We congratulate Fr Allen on his 28th Anniversary 
of Ordination on Sunday, 24th April. 

 
We pray that God will continue to give 
him strength to continue his pastoral 

care in the Young Mission and beyond. 
 

Thank you for all you do for us! 

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the 

church plus on the website each week.  
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/grenfell and  

download view. 

1ST & 2ND COLLECTION CHANGES 
 

Please be advised that we will no longer have the  
collection boxes, but will pass the collection bags around 

during Mass (after the Homily) for your  
donations to the First and Second Collections.  

 
Thank you for your generosity. 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   Kerrie Ham, James Gavin, 
Keith Churchin, Kathleen Bandy, John Butcher 

WOMENS CURSILLO 
 
A Womens Cursillo will be held  at St Clements  
Retreat Centre Galong from 12th - 15th May 2022. 
It is a time of Prayer and Meditation by Lay people 
and a Spiritual Director. 
 
For more information & registration forms,  
please contact either: 
 
Di Franks on (0418) 619 740 
Carmel Hardcastle on (0408) 436 284 
or Kerry Ray on (0488) 061 447    

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK: SUN. 1 MAY 2022 
 
PRESIDER:  Sr Mary   
GOSPEL/REFL:  Mary Moffitt 
 
ACOLYTE:   Greg Ewers 
 
MUSIC:      Peter Butcher 
 
READER:   Val Forsyth 
 
COUNTERS:  Phillipa Baker, Terry Carroll 
 
CLEANING:  Mary Stokes, Mary Moffitt, 
    Di Franks 

The Holy Father, Pope Francis 
has asked all of the people of 
God to join him in thoughts of 
prayer for Ukraine and Russia. 

ANZAC DAY MASS 
 
Please be advised that Anzac Day Mass for the 
Young Mission will be celebrated on Monday,  

25th April at 9-00am in  
St Mary’s Church.  
 
 All welcome! 

THANK YOU FOR EASTER SERVICES 
 

A big thank you to all the volunteers and those who  
fulfilled their allocated ministries at the Easter  

services and thank you also to all who attended the  
liturgies during this special time on our  

Church calendar year. 
 

A great effort by all! 
 

There was positive feedback from many within our  
community on the wonderful and meaningful  

celebrations of Easter.  
 

A great acknowledgment and sincere testimony  
to the faithful! 

THANK YOU FROM FR JISS 
 
A huge thank you to all the kind  
parishioners who supported  Fr Jiss in 
recognising his 10th year of Ordination and his 
forthcoming trip back home to visit his family. 
 
He feels very honoured and is very grateful for 
your generous gift. 
 
Fr Jiss said he will keep you all in his prayers. 

HOLIDAYS FOR FR JISS ANNOUNCEMENT 

Fr Jiss will be leaving for holidays on Anzac Day. 

We wish Fr Jiss an enjoyable and relaxing time 
while he spends it with his family.  

Fr Allen, Fr Warrick and Fr Dominic will be help-
ing out in Young Mission while Fr Jiss is away. 

 
BAPTISM 

 
We welcome Vincent Mills, son of Trent 
and Cherie into the Parish community 

through the Sacrament of Baptism  
this weekend. 

 

A PRAYER FOR ANZAC DAY 
 

God of love and liberty, 
we bring our thanks today for the peace and  

security we enjoy. 
We remember those who in time of war 

faithfully served their country. 
We pray for their families,  

and for ourselves whose freedom was won  
at such a cost. 

Make us a people zealous for peace,  
and hasten the day 

when nation shall not lift up sword against nation 
neither learn war any more. 

This we pray in the name of the one who gave  
his life for the sake of the world: 

Jesus Christ, our Redeemer.  
Amen.  

NO RECONCILIATION 
 

Please be advised that there will be NO  
Reconciliation while Fr Jiss is away on holidays. 

 
Reconciliation will resume again when  

Fr Jiss returns. 


